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Dear Parents /Carers,  

 We are delighted to welcome the children back and begin another exciting term of 

learning. This letter will give you a brief overview of some of the key information for 

this half term, including the trips and events that are coming up.  

  

Spring two curriculum overview  

Maths  Writing  
(links to 

spelling)  

  

Reading  Project:   

Tribal Tales  

Science   
  

PSHE   

Money  
  
Length 

and 

perimeter  
  
Fractions   
  
  

Adventure 

narrative – 

Stoneage boy  
  
  
Holiday 

brochure – 

skara Brae  
  

  
Regular 

spelling 

sessions 

including 

words ending 

in:  

  
ment, -ness, -

ful, -less, -ly.  
  
Homophones   

Examples of 

texts are-  
The iron man  
The iron lady  
Wild robot  
Stig of the 

dump  
texts, fiction 

and non-

fiction, ;such 

as stone age 

food, Skara 

Brae  and 

others linked 

to our 

project  
VIPERS focus 

(vocabulary, 

inference, 

prediction, 

evaluation, 

retrieval, 

summary)  
  

This half term and 

into next half 

term (spring 2 

and summer 1).  
Take a moment 

to step outside 

and stand quietly 

and still. Turn off 

all your 

technology and 

try to forget the 

modern world. 

Imagine this 

place 5000 years 

ago. What would 

you have seen? 

Head back to 

prehistoric times 

to gather berries 

and hunt down 

dinner. Unearth 

ancient objects. 

Learn how the 

people of Britain 

developed over 

thousands of 

years, from the 

Stone Age to the 

Roman invasion.   

Forces  
Including: 

magnets  
  

Rights and 

responsibilities 

including:  
being part of 

a community, 

our health and 

money.  
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 PE days – Tuesday and Friday   

  

Children will continue to come to school in their full PE kit on their PE days. Please 

make sure to dress appropriately for the weather, wearing joggers or a jumper 

where needed.  

  

Trips / visitors TBC   

  

Library books  

Thank you for your support with keeping the library and classroom books safe and 

well cared for. The children love their visits to the library and take real pleasure in 

choosing their next book.  

Crooklets will change their library books on a Wednesday  

Millook change their library books on a Friday  

  

Home Learning  

We are so pleased with the progress the children continue to make with reading 

and how the children have really risen to our explorer reading challenge. Please 

continue to hear your child read as much as possible. It really is making a difference 

and hopefully your children will be earning their passports and jetting off to all 

corners of the Earth. Remember, at the end of the year, there will be prize draws for 

the different countries visited.   

  

Maths precision homework will be set fortnightly. These sheets are not to be written 

on, but are for continued practise at home. Occasional extra home learning may be 

sent home, with instructions for their completion.   

  

Useful links: School website - Bude Primary Academy - Juniors (budejuniors.org.uk) 

You can find our class pages here.   

  

Follow our Facebook and Twitter pages:  

Facebook – Bude Primary Academy – Juniors  

Twitter handle – @budeprimary  

  

We are looking forward to another fun filled half term and thank you in advance for 

all of your support. As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact us.  

  

Year 3 team   

 Mrs Stickney and Mrs Miles  
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